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1211 Geneva 27
Switzerland

Dear Zdenek:

Thank you for your nice note about the Aq&éapri meetings and the
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all-too-hasty visit to our home in what snotlong ago wasﬁgﬁzﬁiégg%f =
"Italia sconosciuto." ff
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Mario Mancini did a marvelous job o@forganizing both the professional
and social parts of the four days.géoth before and after the

meetings we had house guests so igfwas a busy and happy time.

Now we are back in Minnesota unp}l the end of August. Then we'll

be at our "Minnelea' until late/November except for a week off

to drive to Lugano for the symposium there. In the meantime there

is much work to do, calculati_g and writing, so when we get to
Minnelea again I'1l revel infat least half of each day in thexga
gardens. ‘

Thanks for being with us  ring a memorable period. With all

good wishes,

Ancel Keys



